
Dear Parents, 

 Kids R Number 1 is introducing a new oral health lesson to promote strong healthy teeth 
among children at the facility. As you know, healthy teeth are an important part of a child's 
self-esteem. We want to make sure all of our children can smile with confidence.  

 As part of our program, we will be introducing daily toothbrushing. This means children 
in our care will brush their teeth at least once during the day, probably after the lunch time 
meal. 

 We hope the combination of toothbrushing in our facility and at home with you will help 
your child establish positive toothbrushing routines. 

 We will clean and store the toothbrushes each day. All you need to do is read our 
newsletter for items about promoting strong, healthy teeth and watch out for our oral healthy 
displays. 

Thank You 

Kids R Number 1 staff 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Mark one of the following: 

____ YES, I would like my child to be a part of the lesson 

____ NO, I do not want my child to be a part of the lesson 

Child's Name: ____________________________________________________ 

Parent Signature: __________________________________________________ 


